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From the Editor

I’m writing this in the week between Christmas and New Year’s Day and my 
thoughts are in that reflective, but planning ahead mode that seems to hit about 
this time. In wrapping up this edition, I could not help but think about all the 
other wrapping up that’s happened lately - the Christmas presents, the end of the 
semester, the clean-up from Hurricane Matthew (well, partially), and a number of 
personal projects. We wrapped up a crazy election season; regardless of whether 
or not your candidate won, it’s over. This fall my financial advisor was getting 
serious about my retirement options and wrapping up my career. Yikes! How did 
that happen? (And, for the record, we’re talking years, not months!) It’s been 
interesting, but, then most years are.

On the other hand, there are some new starts ahead. My granddaughter is in the 
midst of interviewing for graduate school. My husband’s brewery is moving to a 
much larger building in February. I have a brand new class this spring and am 
considering a career move. I have a whole new list of projects for 2017. And, of 
course, tomorrow I start work on the next issue of the Southeast Case Research 
Journal. I get excited about the New Year and all its promises. While I’ll not 
keep most of my resolutions much past mid-January, there’s always the 
possibility that this year I may!

And speaking of resolutions
1. If you have a case in progress WRAP it UP and send it in.
2. If you don’t, START one (and send it in, too).

Looking forward to another wonderful, crazy year!

Susan Peters
speters@fmarion.edu
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